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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

VPN Technologies Announces Resignation of CFO and Director 

Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada – June 29, 2022 – VPN Technologies Inc. (CSE: VPN, OTCQB: 
SRBBF, Frankfurt: 6GQ1) (“VPN Technologies”, or the “Company”), announces that Christopher P. Cherry has 
resigned as CFO and a director of the Company, effective June 28, 2022.  

About VPN Technologies Inc. 
 
VPN Technologies Inc. is a provider of Virtual Private Network (VPN) services to the retail market and SMEs. 

Greentech Hydrogen Innovations Corp. is a wholly-owned subsidiary of VPN Technologies, a startup energy 
company formed to identify opportunities in both the science for the purpose of commercialization and the 
development of products and services addressing the growth in a wide range of long-term hydrogen businesses 
related to global energy policy objectives and targets. 
 

To learn more about VPN Technologies, please visit www.vpntech.ca or contact hello@vpntech.ca.  
 
To learn more about Greentech Hydrogen Innovations, please visit www.greentechhydrogen.ca or contact 
hello@greentechhydrogen.ca. 
 

On Behalf of the Board, 

Paul Dickson, 
President & CEO 

The CSE has not reviewed, approved, or disapproved the content of this press release.  


